
 
 
 

 

Off School Grounds Activity  
Permission Note 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Over the course of the school year there are occasions where it is necessary for teachers to take their 

classes over to the Mick Sherd Oval, across the road from the school, on Gibraltar Street. 

 

Upcoming events will be flagged in the newsletter when plans are finalised, and such events will 

include the school athletics carnival, various sporting clinics and gala days. 

 

Students and teachers will cross Gibraltar Street as a group and students will always be fully 

supervised by a teacher. 

 

The purpose of this permission note is to cover these occasions for the whole of the year and to save 

sending out individual notes each time. 

 

Please complete the note below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Regards 

 

Narelle J Lloyd 

Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Off School Grounds Activities Permission Note 

 

Student Name:  ___________________________________     Class:  _______ 

 

I DO NOT give general permission for my child to participate in school activities on                 

Mick Sherd Oval. 

 

I AGREE to my child participating in class activities on Mick Sherd Oval throughout the year. 

 

Signed:  ______________________________________       Date:   _____________. 
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